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Jeff Watson

From: Matlick, Loren (US) <Loren.Matlick@am.jll.com>
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2013 12:52 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Yakima river campground

Hello Jeff, 
  
I received the email below regarding a change in use of some property along the Yakima River, and thus the use of a 
BNSF Crossing.  I would be interested in learning more about this development.   
  
We will just want to verify the nature of the crossing (private or public) and make sure that it is sufficient enough to handle 
the type of traffic that will be crossing the tracks. 
  
I appreciate your attention to this. 
  
“There is a proposal on file with the Kittitas County Community Development Services for 
the construction and operation of a campground, launching area, and horse camp on the 
Yakima River (CU-13-0005), which enterprise would result in numerous vehicles (with 
trailers) crossing the BNR railway to reach the proposed site.   It would seem to me that 
BNR may have concerns about this significant increase in use, and conversion of use from 
residential to commercial.  If BNR has concerns or conditions that it would like to see 
on this proposal, I urge you to contact Jeff Watson of Kittitas County at 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274” 
  
  

Loren Matlick 

BNSF Railway Account 
Jones Lang LaSalle Americas, Inc 
200 West Mercer Street Suite E-502 
Seattle, WA 98119 
206-748-9423 office 
312-470-5297 fax 
loren.matlick@bnsf.com 
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